From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 19/07/2024 11:41:19 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
19/07/2024

MR ALAN JOHNSON
17 ABERNETHY ST
SEAFORTH NSW 2092

RE: DA2024/0870 - 22 Abernethy Street SEAFORTH NSW 2092

| have no objection to the DA but note there are currently three other DAs lodged for the
street, one of which is in progress now.

The street already has a heavy concentration of vehicle use, either for resident and visitor
parking or visiting trades and services all of which depend on luck to find a space. Recent
parking restrictions have highlighted the issue.

Could Council note the need for active traffic management and consider reposting the
warning sign for large vehicles at the entry to Jenner St. It might be useful to budget for future
road repairs following the completion of all the works.





